

December 11, 2014

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary New York State Public Service Commission Three Empire State Plaza Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed statements, issued by James P. Ward, General Manager, are transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public Service Commission.

Statement No. 8 – MFC to PSC No. 3 – GAS

Statement No. 8 – DRA to PSC No. 3 – GAS

Effective January 1, 2015

Kathy Given O'Shaughnessy Treasurer

Phone: (315) 842-3611 Fax: (315) 764-9226

E-Mail: kgo@stlawrencegas.com